TO DOLPHINS CLASS

Hello, my name is Miss O’Brien and I am going to be your teacher in Reception
next year.

This will be my first-year teaching at Sandringham Primary School, I am really looking forward to joining such a
fantastic team of professional, friendly, kind and welcoming members of staff. I feel very lucky to be teaching the

reception class. This opportunity enables me to work with such wonderful children!

I really enjoy working with children as a teacher, experiencing and supporting them doing things on their own for
the first time. Watching them grow and develop throughout the year and seeing their smiley faces everyday are
some of my favourite things about being a teacher. It is a privilege to be a part of the children’s journey, helping to

shape who they are, encouraging them to achieve their full potential.

I enjoy designing an exciting and welcoming learning environment with lots of open—ended resources for
exploring, creating, and imagining! I love setting up activities children can use to learn through play both indoors
and outdoors. Through these activities, children can lead their own play, build independence, be active and develop

new language through lots of talk and interaction with adults. I love story time and singing songs!

In my spare time I enjoy going to the gym and going on walks with my little dog Toby! My favourite thing to do is
going on relaxing holidays, [ also enjoy watching Football. I am really looking forward to getting to know all the
children who will be in my class. We will have lots of fun, exploring all their interests and ideas, learning, playing

and working together. .




